
SB 196 

Senate Assessment and Taxation Committee 

Chair Tyson, Vice Chair Peck, and members of the Senate Assessment and Taxation 
Committee: 

 

My name is Matt Rehder and I am the City Administrator for the City of Iola. Please 
accept this written testimony in favor of Senate Bill 196.  

The cost of providing services for municipalities is increasing by the year and any 
non-property tax revenue stream is welcome news to all municipalities. I stand with 
all fellow city/county managers/administrators in Kansas, and League of Kansas 
Municipalities and Kansas Association of County members in full support of SB 196. 

 

Thank you-- 

 

 


